
 

 

Professional Notice 

To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  September 28, 2023 

Re:  NSCP YouTube Compounding Videos 

 

 
Since the introduction of the Standards of Practice: Non-Sterile Compounding in March, the NSCP has received 

questions from practitioners about how to apply the standards to their compounding practice. 

To address frequently asked questions with real life examples, the NSCP has created five non-sterile 

compounding videos on YouTube. These video modules are a helpful resource to aid you as you continue to 

incorporate the standards into routine practice. 

To access all five video modules, please visit the NSCP YouTube Channel. 

The modules have been accredited for a total of 1.5 CEUs by Dalhousie College of Pharmacy Continuing Pharmacy 

Education. A certificate of completion can be accessed by completing a 5-minute, anonymous survey using the 

link provided in the video description. 

Note: All pharmacies are expected to be prepared to provide basic compounding services, and all pharmacists 

and pharmacy technicians are expected to maintain their competence to do so (see the Position Statement: 

Professional Responsibilities to Meet Patient Needs Related to Compounding, Opioid Agonist Therapy, and 

Prescribing). 

 

 

  

 

 

 

https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/11/SOP_Non-SterileCompounding_Final_March2021.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLAIFuY01VY9pkt7O0RRzAgCQi_y57KE6c
https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Position_ProfessionalResponsibilitiestoMeetPatientNeeds.pdf
https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Position_ProfessionalResponsibilitiestoMeetPatientNeeds.pdf
https://www.nspharmacists.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Position_ProfessionalResponsibilitiestoMeetPatientNeeds.pdf

